
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our Reference:  

 
16 December 2014 
 
Dear  
 
Request for Information 
 
Thank you for your email of 27 November 2014 requesting information on GO-EAST. For 
ease of reference your request was for “a copy of the non-redacted progress return 
submitted to GO-EAST for the period ending 31st December 2008 from Eastport UK in 
respect of ERDF funding supporting the Great Yarmouth Outer Harbour Development.” 
 
We have now had an opportunity to investigate your request and are writing to 
communicate our response. 
 
Information not held 
We can confirm that we do not hold the information requested. By way of background 
information, the Department for Communities and Local Government (DCLG) were the lead 
department for the Government Offices (GO). Therefore, upon the closure of the GOs (in 
this instance, GO-EAST), we understand their records will have been transferred to DCLG 
and as a result the Homes and Communities Agency do not hold the records related to your 
request.  
 
We do, however, hold one report regarding the Evaluation of Outer Harbour Project, 
prepared by PricewaterhouseCoopers. We provide this in full, without redaction. Although 
this is not the document you requested, we hope that it is of some value to you. 
 
You may wish to resubmit your request to DCLG, as they may be able to provide the 
information requested. If you wish to make a Freedom of Information request to DCLG, this 
can be submitted to the following addresses: 
 
By email: dclgkia@icasework.fcos.gsi.gov.uk 
 
By post: 
Knowledge & Information Access Team  
Department for Communities and Local Government  
2nd floor NW, Fry Building  

 
 
 
BY EMAIL ONLY 
 

 
Homes and Communities Agency 
Fry Building, 2 Marsham Street, London, SW1P 4DF 
 
0300 1234 500 
homesandcommunities.co.uk 
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2 Marsham Street 
London 
SW1P 4DF 
 
If you have any questions regarding this response or any further queries you can contact us 
at the following addresses and quote your unique reference number found at the top of this 
letter: 
 
Email: mail@homesandcommunities.co.uk 
Mail: Information Access Officer 
Homes and Communities Agency  
Fry Building 
2 Marsham Street 
London 
SW1P 4DF 
 
If you are unhappy with the way Homes and Communities Agency has handled your request 
you may ask for an internal review. You should contact 
 
Head of Legal Services 
Homes and Communities Agency  
Fry Building 
2 Marsham Street 
London 
SW1P 4DF 
 
If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply 
directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioner can 
be contacted at 
 
Information Commissioner’s Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Naomi McMaster 
Information Access Officer 
Homes and Communities Agency  
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